
Reverend Edward Konat 

Biographical Information 
YEAR OF BIRTH: 
YEAR OF DEATH: 
ORDINATION: 

N/A 
N/A 
June 13, 1975 

Employment/Assignment History 
5/28/1987-10/08/1987 Asst. Pastor St. Theresa, New Cumberland, PA 

Summary 

In August of 1987, Monsignor Hugh Overbaugh wrote a memorandum to Bishop 
William Keeler regarding Father Edward Konat. Overbaugh received a phone call from the 
Diocese of Salt Lake City, Utah. The Diocese of Salt Lake advised that they heard Father Konat 
was working in the Diocese of Harrisburg. While Konat was at the Diocese of Salt Lake, he 
was accused of pedophilia. Konat had been accused at least four times of sexual advances 
towards young boys. On one occasion, Konat conducted "scrotum" checks of minor boys. His 
priestly faculties were withdrawn. 

According to a memorandum by Overbaugh in August of 1987, Keeler requested Konat 
resign because Konat failed to disclose the allegations against Konat from the Diocese of Salt 
Lake. In November of 1987, the Diocese notified the Province of the Society of Jesus regarding 
Konat. 

Diocesan documents provide the following information. In June 1988, the Diocese of 
Miami contacted the Diocese of Harrisburg regarding Konat. Keeler noted that he received and 
contacted the references provided by Konat in 1987. The references checked out positively. 
Overbaugh reported to the Diocese of Miami that Konat had not disclosed the events from Utah. 
Overbaugh advised Konat to disclose his past history to the Diocese of Miami. Overbaugh 
advised that Keeler affirmed that Konat "worked well in the short amount of time he served in 
the Diocese of Harrisburg but could not condone the fact that Father Konat had deliberately 
withheld information concerning his time spent in Utah." 
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